
Ban on visits by relatives 
or close friends
We have a lot of patients who 
are susceptible to infection. 
In order to ensure good care 
for them and reduce the risk 
of the coronavirus (Covid-19) 
spreading, a ban on visits is 
now in force. 

It is not permitted to visit a relative or close friend at 
any of our healthcare institutes, or accompany relatives 
or close friends there. 

Exceptions can be made based on the patient’s  
condition. Such decisions are made by the responsible  
healthcare professional.  

You can instead have contact with your relatives or  
close friends in other ways, such as via mobile phone.


